NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
APPRAISAL REVIEW BOARD
LIMESTONE APPRAISAL DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that a public meeting of the Appraisal Review
Board of the Limestone Appraisal District will convene on Monday, June
27th 2022, at 8:30 AM to hold ARB hearings. The ARB meetings will
continue each day through June 30, beginning at 8:30 each morning.
Additionally, ARB hearings are scheduled for July 5t — 8th and 11t%-15tH
and Monday July 18t beginning each day at 8:30 AM. Hearings will be
held in the Board Room of the Appraisal District office located at 303 S.
Waco Street, Groesbeck, Texas.

The Appraisal Review Board will examine and equalize the appraisal
records of the Chief Appraiser and will hear and determine taxpayer and
taxing unit appeals on all matters permitted by Texas Property Tax Code,
Chapter 41.

The Appraisal Review Board will be in session other days, notice for
which will be duly posed, until all tax appraisals have been equalized and

approved and all timely filed appeals heard and resolved.

This notice is given pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551,
Government Code.

Dated this the 21st day of June 2022.

Terri Lenamon, Chief Appraiser
Limestone Appraisal District



